
Anti-Personnel Mine Ban Convention 
United Nations Office for Disarmament Affairs
Wednesday, 12 March 2025 – Geneva

1

Financial status of assessed 
contributions pursuant to Article 14



Cashflow analysis
Twenty-second Meeting of States Parties – 1 to 5 December, Geneva 
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Cost estimate Available cash Deficit Collection rate

USD 642,600 USD 302,722 USD 339,878 47%

Status of contributions as of 28 February 2025

Presenter Notes
Presentation Notes
The cost estimate for the 22 Meeting of States Parties amounts to  USD 642,600, which includes 15% contingency as approved by States Parties at the 21 Meeting in 2023
Contributions for the Convention are already at a 47% collection rate thanks to early contributions received last year on the occasion of the Review Conference.
63 States Parties have yet to pay their assessed contribution for 2025.
Joint efforts from the Presidency, ISU and ODA remain crucial to ensure financial stability to the Convention and its machinery.

Invoices for costs of the 2026 MSP will be sent in July 2025
It is worth recalling that all disarmament conventions have different timelines and invoicing procedures. We strongly recommend that State Parties be in touch on a regular basis with the Secretariat – ODA and UNOG finance – on questions regarding timelines on invoices and payments of assessed contributions.




Obligation and commitments 
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Action 10, Siem Reap-Angkor Action Plan

Article 14, Anti-Personnel Landmine Convention

The costs of the Meetings of the States Parties, the Special Meetings of the States Parties, the Review Conferences and the 
Amendment Conferences shall be borne by the States Parties and States not parties to this Convention participating 
therein, in accordance with the United Nations scale of assessment adjusted appropriately.

Pay assessed contributions in line with Article 14 of the Convention as early in the year as possible and no later than three 
months before Meetings of the States Parties/the Review Conference, and swiftly settle any arrears. States Parties in a 
position to do so will consider providing voluntary contributions for the effective operation of the ISU, making multi-year 
commitments where feasible, in accordance with the ISU’s five-year work plan.

Presenter Notes
Presentation Notes
- As set out in Article 14 of the Convention and recently reiterated in the language agreed in the Siem Reap-Angkor Action Plan, States Parties should pay their assessed contributions as soon as possible to ensure the smooth organization of Meeting of States Parties and Review Conferences.
- It’s worth reminding all States Parties that assessed contributions must be received 3 months in advance of the meeting starting date (1 September 2025)




Thank you
aplc@un.org
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